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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Unfortunately it has come to 
my attention that over the past few 
weeks we have had several incidents 
of intimidating and unpleasant 
behaviour on site. These have taken 
place near KS2 and Early Years. I 
would like to take the opportunity to 
remind you that this type of 
behaviour is totally unacceptable for a 
school and will not be tolerated. We 
understand that not everyone will get 
along but to be passing comments 
about other parents and their 
children, either to their faces or to 
other parents, is unacceptable. If it 
continues, those responsible will be 
banned from the school site. I trust 
there will be no further incidents. 

 Year 6 SATs 

Our special breakfast club for the Year 
6 pupils will resume on Monday at 
8am. Please ensure your children are 
here on time so that they can be 
relaxed and ready for their SATs. It is 
important that no Year 6 pupils are 
absent over next week and that you 
ensure they have a good night’s sleep 
and come in to school in a positive 
frame of mind. They have been 
working very hard for these tests and 
they are nearly there! 

Year 2 SATs will be taking place the 
week beginning 16th May. Again it is 
important that all Year 2 pupils have 
had plenty of sleep and are in school 
on time ready for their tests. 

 

 

 

 

PE Kits 

Please may I remind you that children 

must have their full PE kits in school 

every day and that it should be taken 

home at weekends to be washed.  If 

your child does not have the correct 

kit they will be unable to participate 

in PE. 

The school office is frequently being 

asked to call home for PE kits that 

children have forgotten.  Please 

encourage your children, especially 

Key Stage 2, to become more 

independent and make sure they are 

responsible for remembering what 

they need to bring into school.   

Star Learners 

Well done to all our Star Learners 

who, this week, are:- 

Reception - Oliver Crick 
Year 1 - Chloe Rummey 
Year 2 - Lewis Yates 
Year 3 - Gabby Smith-Fox 
Year 4 - Mia Cox 
Year 6 - Eliza Miller 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Attendance Trophy 
 
Year 5 is the winner of this week’s 
Attendance Trophy with 100%.  Well 
done everyone. 
 

                          
 
Sports Star of the Week 
 
This week’s Sports Star of the Week is 
Jacob Johansen, Year 5. 
 
Jacob is always the first to get 
changed, sits quietly and his 
behaviour, effort and concentration 
this week have been excellent.  Well 
done Jacob. 
 
 

                
 
Dates for your Diary 

9th May – SAT’s week 

30th May – Bank Holiday 

31st May to 3rd June – Half Term 

6th June – Inset Day 

13th June – Phonics Check Week 

20th June – New to Reception Meeting 

22nd – 24th June – Year 5 & 6 PGL 

27th June – New to Nursery Meeting 

28th June – Reception Taster Lunch 

5th July – KS2 play to school 

6th July – KS2 play – 1.30 and 6.00 p.m. 

8th July – Sports Day & Proms 

9th July – Summer Fair 

14th July – Transition Day/Meet New 

Teacher 

22nd July – Summer Term finishes 2.00 pm 

25th July – Occasional Day 

Diary Dates 2016/2017 

1st September  -  Inset Day 

2nd September  -  Inset Day 

5th September  -  School resumes 

24th to 28th October  -  Half Term 

20th December – School  finishes at 2.00 pm 

21st December -  Inset Day 

5th January  -  School resumes 

13th to 17th February  -  Half Term 

30th March  -  17th April -  Easter break 

31st March  -  Inset Day 

18th April  -  School resumes 

29th May to 2nd June  -  Half Term 

20th July -  School finishes 2.00 pm 

21st July  -  Inset Day 

24th July  -  Occasional Day 

 

 

 

Louise Shuttleworth 
Headteacher 


